€ Kimberly-Clark Corporation

June 20, 2011

Dear Valued Customer,

| am pleased to inform you that the dry wiping products supplied to you by Kimberly-Clark
Corporation, do not require a Material Safety Data Sheet.

This product is an "article" as defined in the OSHA regulations [29 CRF 1910.1200, Section (c)].
Further, this article does not release or otherwise result in exposure to hazardous chemicals
under the conditions of intended use. As stated in Section (b), Subsection (5), the Hazard
Communication Standard does not apply to such articles. Thus, a Material Safety Data Sheet is
not required.

If you should require additional information, please contact me at 800/851-7538.

Thank you for your interest in KIMBERLY-CLARK Wipers.

Sincerely,

AP Hlocrnge

Kim Dennis MacDougall
Research Scientist
Kimberly-Clark Professional Sector

Kimberly-Clark Corporation Holcomb Bridge Road Roswell, GA 30076 (770) 587-8000



